
The SUNY Plattsburgh Institute for Ethics in Public Life presents 

“Stopping the Revolving Door” 

May 7 (W) at 3:30 in person or on Zoom (see below) 

The United States has one of 
the highest levels of 
incarceration on the planet, 
and as a result is very 
expensive in both direct and 
indirect terms.  

The high rate of recidivism 
has a lot to do with that. 
Within three years after 
release, 66% of former state 
prison inmates have been 
arrested again, and within 10 
years 82% have been re-
arrested.  

It doesn’t have to be this way.  
In Clinton and Essex counties, 
the CV-TEC Corrections 
Education and Community Re-
entry Program has reduced 
the recidivism rate for 
participating inmates to 21-
23%.  

Join us in person in Hawkins 233 (the Institute offices) or  

on Zoom at  https://plattsburgh.zoom.us/j/83608562951  
 

The Institute for Ethics in Public Life is generously supported by gifts to the 
Plattsburgh College Foundation. 

We welcome special guests Mr. Dana Poirier, Ms. Madeline Brassard, and Ms. Penny 
Darrah from the CV-TEC Corrections Education and Community Re-entry Program to 
help us understand this important topic. This forum is an opportunity for students, 
faculty, administrators, staff, alumni, and community members to come together 
and learn about this issue. 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://plattsburgh.zoom.us/j/83608562951&sa=D&source=calendar&ust=1746632473432410&usg=AOvVaw3_mqZI_STHqemCeg2zx119

